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Happy Mother’s Day and Thank you 

to Military Spouses! 

Please enjoy the plants we delivered as our token 

of  our appreciation! 

Summer will soon be here and we plan to have a 

couple movies nights at the community building. 

Watch your email for more information and dates.  

The pool will soon be opening and we are looking 

forward to activities there. We will alert you by 

email when the official opening day will be! 

If you are interested in fishing on base you must 

obtain a fishing license from the state and a fishing 

permit from the MWR office.  

 

Contact Information 

300 Hwy 361, Crane, IN 47522 

Phone: 812-902-1500 

https://www.facebook.com/cranefh 

SPRING  IS HERE! 

SAVE THE DATES 
May 3 -Plants given to all 
Military Spouses and Mothers!
Thank you for being you! 

MAY 17-19 Third Party Inspections 

Look in your email for notifications 
and your inspection times.  

June– Yard of the Month Contest & 

Father’s Day 

July– Decorate your home Patriotically!  

 

Samantha Bobbitt– Community Director 
 

Douglas McDonald-Maintenance Tech. 

STAFF  

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Brian Stann 

CEO 

Hunt Military Communities 

Memorial Day is a time to remember and honor our fallen service mem-

bers who died in service to our country. This does not mean we spend the 

weekend in mourning those who made the ultimate sacrifice, rather we 

spend it in remembrance while doing things we love with the people in our 

lives we cherish the most. This is a weekend to celebrate our freedoms 

while thanking those men & women who fulfilled their oath to serve this 

country with their lives. We honor their memory and sacrifice through 

our gratefulness. The Hunt Military Communities Team is consistently in 

awe of your selfless service, and we do not take for granted the dangers 

of your career. This Memorial Day we will all take time to reflect on the 

lives lost in service to this country and celebrate them with our remem-

brance & gratitude. We are thankful for your service each day, but week-

ends like this remind us just how special your oath to this country truly is.   

Semper Fidelis, 

Our CEO’s Message - MAY 


